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Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Dear Parents, 

On Thursday 19th December, we’re inviting all children and staff to take part in Save the 
Children’s Christmas Jumper Day (yes you’re right it is a week late but coincides with our 
Christmas Lunch). There’s seriousness to all the silliness: we’re asking pupils and staff to 
make a £1 donation, or whatever they can give, to help save children’s lives around the 
world.  

The money they raise will help Save the Children give the world’s forgotten children a 
brighter future. It could help bring essentials like healthcare, education, protection and 
food to the millions of children around the world who are missing out on the most basic 
support.  

Please don’t go out and buy a jumper especially, just decorate one you have at home.  

If you’d like to find out more about Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, please 
click here:  

Nightingale Primary School - Christmas Jumper Day is raising money for Save The 
Children! 

  
Sincerely and with wishes of good health, 
 

 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD240027226?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DS_STC_CJD_24_Countdown_2Daystogo_Claimed&mi_u=54464903&mi_ecmp=DS_STC_CJD_24_Countdown_2Daystogo_Claimed
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD240027226?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DS_STC_CJD_24_Countdown_2Daystogo_Claimed&mi_u=54464903&mi_ecmp=DS_STC_CJD_24_Countdown_2Daystogo_Claimed


 

                                       

 
Mrs Hannah Beckett 
Headteacher


